
Kelvin High School 

 

    Important dates for the 2025 IB entrance process 

 

February 6 Kelvin High School Open House 

 
IB programme presentation/question period to pick up an information 

package that contains the Grade 10 Interest in IB form and questionnaire. 

Please see the Kelvin website for details about times. 

February 28 Grade 10 Interest in IB form and questionnaire deadline 

 
Please return the pink “Grade 10 interest in IB form” and the completed 

ivory “Student questionnaire” to Kelvin’s main office by February 29, 

2024. Two white “Teacher reference forms” are to be completed by your 

English and Math teachers. These teachers will send their white reference 

forms directly to Kelvin’s main office. You will not hand these in. 

 

March 17-20 Grade 10 IB entrance conferences 

        And 24-28   
All Grade 9 students who have handed in their pink “Grade 10 interest in 

IB form” and the ivory “Student questionnaire” by the February 28th 

deadline will be invited to an IB entrance 10-minute conference March 

17-20 or 24-28, 2025. Your time slot will be mailed to you early in 

March. Please note that due to the high volume of applications, times 

may not be changed, though they may be postponed until April.  

 

     Mid-late April Notification of entrance 

 
 Based on the entrance conference, two samples of work that are brought 

to the conference, Grade 9 marks to date, and the two teacher reference 

forms, Kelvin High School will accept a maximum of 60 students to 

begin their IB preparation year in Grade 10. Students will be notified of 

acceptance or non-acceptance in April (though due to the school 

division’s alterations to registration, this may be delayed). We ask that 

students accept our invitation and commit to join the Kelvin IB 

Programme, or decline, in a timely manner, so we are able to fill all 60 

spots available.  

 

        Questions?      Please contact Mr. Morgan Gregory at mgregory@wsd1.org 

 

 

mailto:mgregory@wsd1.org

